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Barta on the mark 
letters to the editor 
================================================
February 16, 2007 

 
Les Barta's letter, which appeared in 

Sunday's paper, is right on the mark. The 
Washoe County Assessor's office, the State 
taxing authorities and their legal beagles are 
playing us. The open defiance of the Supreme 
Court decision, the collusion and deceptions 
used to keep tax money illegally and 
unconstitutionally gained from Incline 
Village/Crystal Bay property taxpayers is 
absolutely appalling. 

Their tactic is simple. Use every means 
possible to frustrate and break us. That's not 
going to happen. Maybe now is the time to 

summon 60 Minutes to expose their gambit 
nationally and time to call for federal 
intervention such as a Grand Jury probe into this 
incestuous and corrupt effort to circumvent the 
Constitution and the ruling of the Supreme 
Court. This is corruption at its worst. We cannot 
let them get away with it. 
 
Chuck Otto 
Incline Village resident 

 
# # #

 


